
 

  

 
7th November 2022 
 

RE: Year 11 Presentation Evening 
 
Dear former Year 11 student,  
 
I am writing to invite you to our Presentation Evening to be held on Thursday 24th 
November 2022 at Airedale Academy where students who left us in the summer of 2022 
will be presented with their certificates. In addition to this, staff have nominated students to 
receive awards for progress and attitude to learning in each curriculum area.  There will also 
be presentations for excellent attendance, academic achievement and outstanding 
participation in academy life.  
 
The Evening will begin at 7.00pm in the Phoenix Theatre. 
 
We would also like to welcome family members to join in and celebrate with us.  Places are 
limited and for this reason, in the first instance, we are restricting numbers to 1 place in 
addition to the student. This is to ensure that each student is able to invite a guest.  On 
Tuesday 22nd November, any remaining seats will be made available via main reception on a 
first come, first served basis.  
 
As this is such a special evening for all concerned, we request smart casual dress.  There will 
be opportunities to take photos.  Please let us know if you would rather not have your 
photo taken via the link below. 
 
Please complete the form via this link by Thursday 17th November 2022. 
 
https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/M4OARE/ 
 
I hope that you are able to join us on this evening and I look forward to seeing you.   
 

Kind regards, 
 
Tim-Tim Chambers 

 

Vice Principal  
 

https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/M4OARE/

